
Thomas Acres Public School 
Crispsparkle Drive, Ambarvale  NSW  2560 

Telephone: (02) 4626 4577 
Fax: (02) 4626 8488 

Email:  thomasacre-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
             www.thomascre-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As your child has been selected to represent Thomas Acres Public School in the 2023 PSSA Summer Gala Day 
Competition for Terms 1 and 4 in 2023, they will be participating in training sessions held at Thomas Acres Reserve. 
Due to this, students will be required to walk to and from the Thomas Acres Reserve during Friday sport sessions. 
 
Please ensure you sign and return this note to your coach as soon as possible. 
 
Mr B. Morris    Mr T. Buckley      Mr S. Pope 
Sports Coordinator    Sports Coordinator     School Principal  

 
  
I hereby agree for my child ___________________________________ of class _________ to walk to and from 
Thomas Acres Reserve for PSSA Summer Gala training. 
 
Signed__________________________________________ Date____________________  
(Parent/Guardian) 
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